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PRESIDENTIAL MESSAGE 
On behalf of the Chancellor, the Board 

of Governors and all Dalhousians, I wel-
come this opportunity to bring you greet-
ings on this the 90th Anniversary of the 
Dalhousie Medical School. 

The remarkable development of med-
ical education in the Atlantic Provinces 
during this period is unfolded in the pages 
of this Reunion Edition of the Student's 
Journal. 

The broadening influence of our med-
ical graduates in all fields of health in our 
land is a source of great pride to us all. 

May your Reunion be a most happy 
and fruitful one. 

DR. A. E. KERR 
President, Dalhousie University 

Be assured that any efforts on your part to assist the further devel-
opment at Dalhousie is timely and carries with it the appreciation of all 
charged with the heavy responsibilities of modern medical education. 

DR. A. E. KERR 

EDITORS' NOTES 
The year 1958 marks the 90th Anniversary of the Dalhousie Medical School, and 

this issue is dedicated to the celebration of this occasion. The history of our medical 
school will be unfolded on the following pages by those who have made this history. 

Publication of this issue, was delayed to coincide with The Canadian Medical Associ-
ation Convention to be held in Halifax on the week of June 16th. We hope this souvenir 
issue will make you long remember this Convention and Dalhousie University Medical 
School. 

The convention will feature a special reunion of all Dalhousie Medical Graduates. 
It is anticipated that a Medical Alumni Association of Dalhousie University will be 
formed at this reunion. The Student Medical Society is happy to make their Journal 
available for this occasion. Y. A. K. 

BY WAY OF INTRODUCTION 
The Reunion Committee acknowledge this opportunity to welcome all graduates 

of Dalhousie Medical School on this the Ninetieth Anniversary of the School. 
In the following pages we feel you will find a most fascinating collection of the 

thoughts from the past, the humming present, and the hopes of the future. 
A special section on present day research at Dalhousie will be of particular interest 

and help to point out the vastness of problems of health education and research to-day. 
May we here, particularly acknowledge our debt to the Students' Journal editors, 

our advertisers, The Mitchell Printing Service Co. Ltd., Dr. C. M. Bethune, Miss Blauvelt 
and staff, to all members of the Committee and those who have contributed to the 
success of this special edition and the Reunion. 

We look for big things from our Alumni group in the future. 
Chairman and Special Editor, W. A. MURRAY, M.D. 


